
Maiden Holdings Appoints BofA Merrill Lynch to Manage Strategic Review Process

April 6, 2018

HAMILTON, Bermuda, April 06, 2018 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Maiden Holdings, Ltd. (NASDAQ:MHLD) today announced that, consistent with the
company’s commentary in its February 27, 2018 earnings release, the Board of Directors have retained BofA Merrill Lynch to assist the company in
evaluating strategic alternatives to enhance value.

About Maiden Holdings, Ltd.
Maiden Holdings, Ltd. is a Bermuda-based holding company formed in 2007. Through its subsidiaries, which are each A- rated (excellent) by A.M.
Best,  the  Company  is  focused  on  providing  non-catastrophic,  customized  reinsurance  products  and  services  to  small  and  mid-size  insurance
companies in the United States and Europe. As of December 31, 2017, Maiden had $6.6 billion in assets and shareholders' equity of $1.2 billion.
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